
 

 

September 20, 2012 

 

 

Mayor John Dickert 

& the Common Council 

City Hall 

730 Washington Avenue 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Department would like to meet with the Public Safety and Licensing 

Committee to present the bids received on September 6, 2012, by the Commissioner of Public Works for Contract 53-12 

(K2-064) PRCS Asphalt Pavement Improvements.  It is recommended the contract be awarded to the lowest responsible 

bidder. 

Funds may be appropriated from the following accounts: 992.700.5010 Pave Johnson Park Picnic Road $41,071.90, 

992.700.5100 Pershing Park Parking Lot $50,751.50, 992.700.5080 Lincoln Park Parking Lot $37,734.50, 207.000.5750 

Land Improvement/Mound Cemetery $10,528.50 

Staff will be available at the meeting to discuss this in greater detail. 

 

  

Respectfully requested, 

 

Tom Molbeck 

Director 

  


